
RHODE ISLAND COMMERCE CORPORATION 
PUBLIC NOTICE OF MEETING 

 
 A meeting of the Board of Directors of the Rhode Island Commerce Corporation 
(“Corporation”) will be held on August 27, 2024 beginning at 5:00 p.m. at Something Fishy, Inc., 
175 Metro Center Boulevard, Warwick, RI 02886.  The meeting will be held for the following 
purposes:  
 

1. To receive an update and discuss the RI 2030 plan, including, but not limited to, a 
discussion on Learn365RI and the Rhode to Prosperity. 
 

This notice shall be posted at the office of the Corporation, at the State House, and by electronic 
filing with the Secretary of State’s Office. 

Savage Law Partners, LLP,  
Counsel to the Corporation 

The location is accessible to the handicapped.  Those requiring interpreter services for the hearing 
impaired must notify the Rhode Island Commerce Corporation at 278-9100 forty-eight (48) hours 
in advance of the meeting.  Also, for the hearing impaired, assisted listening devices are available 
onsite, without notice, at this location. 
 
Dated: August 22, 2024.  


